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Dear parents / carers / teaching assistants 
 

I would like to invite you a ‘Signing Workshop’. These informal 
sessions are held once a term for parents, carers, teaching assistants and 
friends of children at Vranch House School. They offer a chance to learn new 
signs and practice those you already know. The next workshop will be on:  
 

Wednesday 4th May 2011 
 

1.30pm – 2.30pm at Vranch House School 
 
If you would like to attend please complete the slip below and return to school 
or email cward6@nhs.net by Friday 29 April 2011 .  
 
Please feel free to photocopy this letter to give to family / friends / support 
assistants.  If you would like to join us at a workshop but cannot make this 
date I will be running another one next term. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Cat Ward (Speech and Language Therapist) 
 
 
I would like to attend the ‘Signing workshop’ on We dnesday 4th May 
2011 
 
Your name:…………………………….. Child’s name:………………… ………..        
   
School / preschool (if applicable)…………………………………… …………... 
 
Please return to Cat Ward at Vranch House School by Friday 29th April 2011 
or send the above information by email to cward6@nhs.net 

Vranch House School & Centre 
Pinhoe Road 

EXETER 
EX4 8AD 

Telephone: 01392 468333 
Fax: 01392 463818 

 
Website: www.vranchhouse.org 
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